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Spring at NA Walbran has 
been full of enjoying the warm 
weather and activities to go 

along with the season!



PreK 
The PreKindergarten classes have been enjoying some early spring 
weather!  The students have been able to get back on the playground 
after a long winter, and some days they even went for a walk around the 
school playing musical instruments! 



Kindergarten Korner
Kindergarten has been busy working with the 6th 

graders on projects in the class. They also had a visit 
from Cornell Cooperative Extension to help them learn 

about pollinators!



Creativity Shown in 
Mrs. Kane’s Art Classes

Sixth grade students used ceramic techniques 
to create frogs with unique personalities in art 
class.  The frog body was made from a pinch 
pot, legs from coils and the lily pad from a slab.  
After the clay dried and was fired in the kiln, 
students painted their creations.



6th Grade Lasting Impressions
Sixth graders are working on their legacy 

project. Groups of students are sorting worn 
out art materials that are being repurposed 

instead of being thrown away. These materials 
are being used in a garden themed mosaic. 



Art Class Engagement
Students in Kindergarten enjoyed getting their 
grumpiness out by drawing and painting Grumpy Cat. 



Music with Mrs. 
Marcinkowski

The 3rd Graders have been practicing very hard with their 
recorders in preparation for their concert in May.



PARP
The students and 
staff had a blast 
participating in the  
many fun activities for 
PARP. They had 
DEAR time, Guess 
the Teacher, 
decorating their 
classroom doors and 
a Read In! 



Positivity Project-April
April’s Positivity Project 
Assembly was held outside 
on the track. During the 
assembly the students were 
able to go outside and 
watch the PARP Principal 
Challenge as well!   

The students met their reading goal so Mr. 
Meiss along with Mrs. Brown and Mr. Enos 
had to participate in an obstacle course with 
activities where at each station they had to 
work through the growing process of a 

flower!



5th/6th Grade Intramurals  

The 5th and 6th grade students having fun after school 
during intramurals with Mrs. Brown and Mr. Enos.  Students 
participated in 4-Square, floor hockey and baseball/softball 
activities.



4th Grade PARP Flower Planting

Miss Rieben’s and Mrs. Servadio’s 4th grade classes 
showing off their flowers that each student got to 

plant during our many PARP activities!.



School Bus Safety
During our Bus 
Drills students 
listened and went 
over the safety 
rules of the bus 
as well as 
learning the safe 
way to exit the 
bus in case of an 
emergency.



Mentor Program

Over the past two mentor after school programs students had 
the opportunity to make slime and play fun and cooperative  
games in the gym.



4th-6th Grade Career Fair

On Tuesday, May 13th students in 4th-6th grade participated in a career 
fair.  Students attended three presentations for twenty minutes apiece.  

They were able to learn about career fields of Landscaping, Law 
Enforcement, EMT/Fire Rescue, Engineering, Physical Therapy, Animal 

Science, Conservation, Agriculture and Culinary Arts.



This and That

Mr. Meiss along with a 
4th grade helper 

brought around snacks 
and drinks for all the 
teachers during our 

Teacher Appreciation 
Week!

Our 
Superintendent, 
Mr.Cuthbertson, 

stopped by Pre-K 
P.E. class to check 
the students steps 

on their 
pedometers.

Students showed their St. Patrick’s Day spirit 
with dressing in green!

Some of the students 
who completed Mrs. 
Brown’s and Mr. 
Enos’s Monthly Fitness 
Challenge


